

DROP OFF TIMES AND HELP NEEDED



Drop Off Dates and Times for General Store, Used Books, Boutique and Crafts:

Tuesday, September 20 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Wednesday, September 21 from 1 p.m. to 8 p.m. Thursday, September 22 from 1 p.m. to 8 p.m. Friday, September 23 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

For Kids Korner - as above, but **NOT** on Tues., September 20th.

For more details, visit: https://www.rideaupark.ca/rpuc-outdoor-bazaar/

If you are able to help out during drop off days, or on sale day - please send an email to: rpucbazaar@rideaupark.ca

BORROWING THE CO2 (CARBON DIOXIDE) MONITOR

What does it do?



Aranet 4 Monitor



Measures Carbon Dioxide levels in the Air you Breathe

The UCW purchased a CO2 monitor to use in church, to make meeting and work spaces as safe as possible for our members, and those working with us on UCW activities and projects. It is very easy to use. The UCW Executive felt that UCW members may also need to borrow the CO2 monitor at times to make sure their own spaces are as safe as possible. The Executive has set up a borrowing program as a pilot project to determine demand in the church community.

CO2 monitors work by giving an indication of how well-ventilated an area is, and therefore the potential concentration of a virus in the atmosphere. People breathe out CO2, and someone who has an airborne virus (like Covid) will also breathe out small particles of the virus. If the concentration of CO2 in a room is high it means the potential for any Covid particles is also high. If a room is well-ventilated the amount of CO2, and therefore the quantity of viral particles, is reduced.

CO2 monitors help to identify any areas of poor ventilation, allowing you to make the necessary changes to keep fresh air flowing, whether that be via mechanical ventilation or ensuring doors and windows are open. Monitors measure the concentrations of CO2 in parts per million (ppm). Any reading around 400-500 ppm is GOOD (but up to 1000 is "okay"). Any reading over that normally requires mitigation measures as outlined above. It's always good to check for CO2 levels anyway - higher CO2 levels can also make you feel a little less alert.

You can let us know if you would like to borrow the CO2 monitor for up to 3 days, by contacting:

Lisa Sadler at: lisadler@hotmail.com